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Human Rights Responsibilities in the Digital AgeWho is prepared for the new digital age?Governance in the Digital AgeThe
Evolution of Business in the Cyber AgeCybersecurity in the Digital AgeProtecting Information in the Digital AgeComputer and Cyber
SecurityGovernance in the Digital AgeProtecting Information in the Digital AgeIndustry Perspectives on the President's
Cybersecurity Information-sharing ProposalHandbook of Research on Digital Transformation, Industry Use Cases, and the Impact of
Disruptive TechnologiesCyber Security and Threats: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and ApplicationsDirty Tricks in the Digital
AgeInternational Relations and Security in the Digital AgeHow's Life in the Digital Age? Opportunities and Risks of the Digital
Transformation for People's Well-beingProtecting Information in the Digital AgeCybersecurity in the European UnionProtecting
Information in the Digital AgeExploding DataDigital DefenseCyber Security Practitioner's GuideThe Oxford Handbook of Cyber
SecurityDigital DNANational Security in the Digital AgeCybersecurity in Digital TransformationNavigating the Digital
AgeHarnessing Social Media as a Knowledge Management ToolDigital Transformation, Cyber Security and Resilience of Modern
SocietiesSexual Violence in a Digital AgeSurveillance and Privacy in the Digital AgeTools and WeaponsIntelligence Analysis in the
Digital AgeAviation in the Digital AgeDigital SecurityMedia in the Digital AgeSoftware Defined-WAN for the Digital AgeProtecting
Information in the Digital AgePrivacy in the Digital Age: 21st-Century Challenges to the Fourth Amendment [2 volumes]Die
Vernetzung der WeltCybersecurity for Business
The New York Times bestseller, now updated with new material on cyber attacks, digital sovereignty, and tech in a pandemic. From
Microsoft's president and one of the tech industry's broadest thinkers, a frank and thoughtful reckoning with how to balance
enormous promise and existential risk as the digitization of everything accelerates. “A colorful and insightful insiders’ view of
how technology is both empowering and threatening us. From privacy to cyberattacks, this timely book is a useful guide for how to
navigate the digital future.” —Walter Isaacson Microsoft president Brad Smith operates by a simple core belief: When your
technology changes the world, you bear a responsibility to help address the world you have helped create. In Tools and Weapons,
Brad Smith and Carol Ann Browne bring us a captivating narrative from the top of Microsoft, as the company flies in the face of a
tech sector long obsessed with disruption as an end in itself, and in doing so navigates some of the thorniest issues of our
time—from privacy to cyberwar to the challenges for democracy, far and near. As the tumultuous events of 2020 brought technology
and Big Tech even further into the lives of almost all Americans, Smith and Browne updated the book throughout to reflect a
changed world. With three new chapters on cybersecurity, technology and nation-states, and tech in the pandemic, Tools and
Weapons is an invaluable resource from the cockpit of one of the world’s largest tech companies.This book examines how digital
communications technologies have transformed modern societies, with profound effects both for everyday life, and for everyday
crimes. Sexual violence, which is recognized globally as a significant human rights problem, has likewise changed in the digital
age. Through an investigation into our increasingly and ever-normalised digital lives, this study analyses the rise of technologyfacilitated sexual assault, ‘revenge pornography’, online sexual harassment and gender-based hate speech. Drawing on groundbreaking research into the nature and extent of technology-facilitated forms of sexual violence and harassment, the authors
explore the reach of these harms, the experiences of victims, the views of service providers and law enforcement bodies, as well
as the implications for law, justice and resistance. Sexual Violence in a Digital Age is compelling reading for scholars,
activists, and policymakers who seek to understand how technology is implicated in sexual violence, and what needs to be done to
address sexual violence in a digital age.Drs. Pelton and Singh warn of the increasing risks of cybercrime and lay out a series of
commonsense precautions to guard against individual security breaches. This guide clearly explains the technology at issue, the
points of weakness and the best ways to proactively monitor and maintain the integrity of individual networks. Covering both the
most common personal attacks of identity fraud, phishing, malware and breach of access as well as the larger threats against
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companies and governmental systems, the authors explain the vulnerabilities of the internet age. As more and more of life's
transactions take place online, the average computer user and society at large have a lot to lose. All users can take steps to
secure their information. Cybercrime is so subtle and hidden, people can ignore the threat until it is too late. Yet today about
every three seconds a person is hit by some form of cyber attack out of the blue. Locking the “cyber-barn door” after a hacker
has struck is way too late. Cyber security, cyber crime and cyber terrorism may seem to be intellectual crimes that don't really
touch the average person, but the threat is real. Demystifying them is the most important step and this accessible explanation
covers all the bases.In the fight against the Coronavirus, digital technology is playing an unprecedented role in the maintenance
of daily life and economic and social activities, as well as the recovery of industries and business activities. The Coronoviruspandemic could become a tipping point for digitalisation - a dawn of a new era - by accelerating the maturity of digital
technology: What was once a 'nice to have' could now become a 'crucial to have'. This report analyses investment in and adoption
of digital technologies by firms in the EU and the USA and provides evidence on better performance of digital firms compared to
non-digital ones. The report draws from two unique sets of data, including the European Investment Bank Survey (EIBIS) 2019, and
the EIBIS Start-up and Scale-up Survey 2019.This is a monumental reference for the theory and practice of computer security.
Comprehensive in scope, this text covers applied and practical elements, theory, and the reasons for the design of applications
and security techniques. It covers both the management and the engineering issues of computer security. It provides excellent
examples of ideas and mechanisms that demonstrate how disparate techniques and principles are combined in widely-used systems.
This book is acclaimed for its scope, clear and lucid writing, and its combination of formal and theoretical aspects with real
systems, technologies, techniques, and policies.Protecting information in the digital age : federal cybersecurity research and
development efforts : joint hearing before the Subcommittee on Technology and Innovation and the Subcommittee on Research and
Science Education, Committee on Science, Space and Technology, House of Representatives, One Hundred Twelfth Congress, first
session, Wednesday, May 25, 2011.All of the topics discussed in this book – from sovereignty to cybercrime, and from drones to
the identification of passengers & privacy – are profoundly affected by algorithms; so are air traffic services and aeronautical
communications. All of these aviation-related aspects are addressed in a 75-year-old treaty called the Chicago Convention and its
Annexes, which, as this book argues, needs to be reviewed with a focus on its relevance and applicability in connection with
Moore’s Law, which posits that transistors in computer microchips double in speed, power and performance every two years, while
the cost of computers is halved during the same period. Firstly, in terms of traditional territorial sovereignty, we have arrived
at a point where there is a concept of data sovereignty and ownership that raises issues of privacy. Data transmission becomes
ambivalent in terms of territorial sovereignty, and the Westphalian model may not be the perfect answer. Whether it be the
manufacture of airplanes, the transfer of data on individuals, or the transmission of aeronautical and telecommunications
information – all have to be carried out in accordance with the same fundamental principle: duty of care. Against the backdrop of
the relevant provisions of the Chicago Convention and its Annexes, the detailed analysis presented here covers key areas such as:
megatrends; AI and international law in the digital age; blockchain and aviation; drones; aviation and telecommunications;
aviation and the Internet; cybersecurity; and digital identification of passengers & privacy. In turn, the book suggests how we
can best manage this transition.Balance the benefits of digital transformation with the associated risks with this guide to
effectively managing cybersecurity as a strategic business issue. Important and cost-effective innovations can substantially
increase cyber risk and the loss of intellectual property, corporate reputation and consumer confidence. Over the past several
years, organizations around the world have increasingly come to appreciate the need to address cybersecurity issues from a
business perspective, not just from a technical or risk angle. Cybersecurity for Business builds on a set of principles developed
with international leaders from technology, government and the boardroom to lay out a clear roadmap of how to meet goals without
creating undue cyber risk. This essential guide outlines the true nature of modern cyber risk, and how it can be assessed and
managed using modern analytical tools to put cybersecurity in business terms. It then describes the roles and responsibilities
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each part of the organization has in implementing an effective enterprise-wide cyber risk management program, covering critical
issues such as incident response, supply chain management and creating a culture of security. Bringing together a range of
experts and senior leaders, this edited collection enables leaders and students to understand how to manage digital
transformation and cybersecurity from a business perspective.Protecting information in the digital age: federal cybersecurity
research and development efforts : joint hearing before the Subcommittee on Technology and Innovation and the Subcommittee on
Research and Science Education, Committee on Science, Space and Technology, House of Representatives, One Hundred Twelfth
Congress, first session, Wednesday, May 25, 2011.Produced by a team of 14 cybersecurity experts from five countries,
Cybersecurity in the Digital Age is ideally structured to help everyone—from the novice to the experienced
professional—understand and apply both the strategic concepts as well as the tools, tactics, and techniques of cybersecurity.
Among the vital areas covered by this team of highly regarded experts are: Cybersecurity for the C-suite and Board of Directors
Cybersecurity risk management framework comparisons Cybersecurity identity and access management – tools & techniques
Vulnerability assessment and penetration testing – tools & best practices Monitoring, detection, and response (MDR) – tools &
best practices Cybersecurity in the financial services industry Cybersecurity in the healthcare services industry Cybersecurity
for public sector and government contractors ISO 27001 certification – lessons learned and best practices With Cybersecurity in
the Digital Age, you immediately access the tools and best practices you need to manage: Threat intelligence Cyber vulnerability
Penetration testing Risk management Monitoring defense Response strategies And more! Are you prepared to defend against a cyber
attack? Based entirely on real-world experience, and intended to empower you with the practical resources you need today,
Cybersecurity in the Digital Age delivers: Process diagrams Charts Time-saving tables Relevant figures Lists of key actions and
best practices And more! The expert authors of Cybersecurity in the Digital Age have held positions as Chief Information Officer,
Chief Information Technology Risk Officer, Chief Information Security Officer, Data Privacy Officer, Chief Compliance Officer,
and Chief Operating Officer. Together, they deliver proven practical guidance you can immediately implement at the highest
levels.In an era of unprecedented volatile political and economic environments across the world, computer-based cyber security
systems face ever growing challenges. While the internet has created a global platform for the exchange of ideas, goods and
services, it has also created boundless opportunities for cyber crime. The debate over how to plan for the cyber security of the
future has focused the minds of developers and scientists alike. This book aims to provide a reference on current and emerging
issues on systems security from the lens of autonomy, artificial intelligence and ethics as the race to fight and prevent cyber
crime becomes increasingly pressing.Innovation in information and production technologies is creating benefits and disruption,
profoundly altering how firms and markets perform. Digital DNA provides an in depth examination of the opportunities and
challenges in the fast-changing global economy and lays out strategies that countries and the international community should
embrace to promote robust growth while addressing the risks of this digital upheaval. Wisely guiding the transformation in
innovation is a major challenge for global prosperity that affects everyone. Peter Cowhey and Jonathan Aronson demonstrate how
the digital revolution is transforming the business models of high tech industries but also of traditional agricultural,
manufacturing, and service sector firms. The rapidity of change combines with the uncertainty of winners and losers to create
political and economic tensions over how to adapt public policies to new technological and market surprises. The logic of the
policy trade-offs confronting society, and the political economy of practical decision-making is explored through three
developments: The rise of Cloud Computing and trans-border data flows; international collaboration to reduce cybersecurity risks;
and the consequences of different national standards of digital privacy protection. The most appropriate global strategies will
recognize that a significant diversity in individual national policies is inevitable. However, because digital technologies
operate across national boundaries there is also a need for a common international baseline of policy fundamentals to facilitate
"quasi-convergence" of these national policies. Cowhey and Aronson's examination of these dynamic developments lead to a measured
proposal for authoritative "soft rules" that requires governments to create policies that achieve certain objectives, but leaves
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the specific design to national discretion. These rules should embrace mechanisms to work with expert multi-stakeholder
organizations to facilitate the implementation of formal agreements, enhance their political legitimacy and technical expertise,
and build flexible learning into the governance regime. The result will be greater convergence of national policies and the space
for the new innovation system to flourish.SD-WAN is an advanced networking approach that creates hybrid networks to integrate
broadband or other network services into the corporate WAN, not only just handling general business workloads and traffic, but
also being capable of maintaining the performance and security of real-time and sensitive applications. This book posits that
Software Defined (SD) WAN is the answer to questions such as what changes can be made to the networking sector? What innovations
can make WAN, which plays a vital integrated part of the cloud ecosystem, more cost effective, performance robust, provisioning
efficient, and operation intelligent?Cyber security has become a topic of concern over the past decade as private industry,
public administration, commerce, and communication have gained a greater online presence. As many individual and organizational
activities continue to evolve in the digital sphere, new vulnerabilities arise. Cyber Security and Threats: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications contains a compendium of the latest academic material on new methodologies and
applications in the areas of digital security and threats. Including innovative studies on cloud security, online threat
protection, and cryptography, this multi-volume book is an ideal source for IT specialists, administrators, researchers, and
students interested in uncovering new ways to thwart cyber breaches and protect sensitive digital information.This report
documents how the ongoing digital transformation is affecting people’s lives across the 11 key dimensions that make up the How’s
Life? Well-being Framework (Income and wealth, Jobs and earnings, Housing, Health status, Education and skills, Work-life
balance, Civic engagement and Welcome to the all-new second edition of Navigating the Digital Age. This edition brings together
more than 50 leaders and visionaries from business, science, technology, government, aca¬demia, cybersecurity, and law
enforce¬ment. Each has contributed an exclusive chapter designed to make us think in depth about the ramifications of this digital world we are creating. Our purpose is to shed light on the vast possibilities that digital technologies present for us, with
an emphasis on solving the existential challenge of cybersecurity. An important focus of the book is centered on doing business
in the Digital Age-par¬ticularly around the need to foster a mu¬tual understanding between technical and non-technical executives
when it comes to the existential issues surrounding cybersecurity. This book has come together in three parts. In Part 1, we
focus on the future of threat and risks. Part 2 emphasizes lessons from today's world, and Part 3 is designed to help you ensure
you are covered today. Each part has its own flavor and personal¬ity, reflective of its goals and purpose. Part 1 is a bit more
futuristic, Part 2 a bit more experiential, and Part 3 a bit more practical. How we work together, learn from our mistakes,
deliver a secure and safe digital future-those are the elements that make up the core thinking behind this book. We cannot afford
to be complacent. Whether you are a leader in business, government, or education, you should be knowledgeable, diligent, and
action-oriented. It is our sincerest hope that this book provides answers, ideas, and inspiration.If we fail on the cybersecurity
front, we put all of our hopes and aspirations at risk. So we start this book with a simple proposition: When it comes to
cybersecurity, we must succeed.Cybercrime affects over 1 million people worldwide a day, and cyber attacks on public institutions
and businesses are increasing. This book interrogates the European Union's evolving cybersecurity policies and strategy and
argues that while progress is being made, much remains to be done to ensure a secure and resilient cyberspace in the
future.Digital technologies have fundamentally altered the nature and function of media in our society. This book critically
examines digital innovations and their positive and negative implications.This book examines intelligence analysis in the digital
age and demonstrates how intelligence has entered a new era. While intelligence is an ancient activity, the digital age is a
relatively new phenomenon. This volume uses the concept of the "digital age" to highlight the increased change, complexity, and
pace of information that is now circulated, as new technology has reduced the time it takes to spread news to almost nothing.
These factors mean that decision-makers face an increasingly challenging threat environment, which in turn increases the demand
for timely, relevant, and reliable intelligence to support policymaking. In this context, the book demonstrates that intelligence
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places greater demands on analysis work, as the traditional intelligence cycle is no longer adequate as a process description. In
the digital age, it is not enough to accumulate as much information as possible to gain a better understanding of the world. To
meet customers’ needs, the intelligence process must be centred around the analysis work – which in turn has increased the demand
for analysts. Assessments, not least predictions, are now just as important as revealing someone else’s secrets. This volume will
be of much interest to students of intelligence studies, security studies, and international relations.Protecting information in
the digital age: federal cybersecurity research and development efforts: joint hearing before the Subcommittee on Technology and
Innovation and the Subcommittee on Research and Science Education, Committee on Science, Space and Technology, House of
Representatives, One Hundred Twelfth Congress, first session, Wednesday, May 25, 2011.A new edition of the #1 text in the human
computer Interaction field! This book seeks to chart the technology-fueled changes taking place in the field of corporate
governance and describes the impact these changes are having on boards and the enterprises they govern. It also describes what
the future could look like once companies truly embrace the power of technology to change governance. Additionally, this book
will provide a set of "suggested action steps" for companies and their boards focused on ways they can leverage technology tools
to enhance governance immediately. Through a review of the latest governance research, interviews with key thought leaders, and
case studies of enterprises that have embraced governance technology, readers will be armed with new insights and approaches they
can take to enhance the work of their boards and senior leaders to reach new levels of performance. Explains how to use design
and evaluation techniques for developing successful interactive technologies Demonstrates, through many examples, the cognitive,
social and affective issues that underpin the design of these technologies Provides thought-provoking design dilemmas and
interviews with expert designers and researchers Uses a strong pedagogical format to foster understanding and enjoyment An
accompanying website contains extensive additional teaching and learning material including slides for each chapter, comments on
chapter activities, and a number of in-depth case studies written by researchers and designers.A new edition of the #1 text in
the human computer Interaction field! This book seeks to chart the technology-fueled changes taking place in the field of
corporate governance and describes the impact these changes are having on boards and the enterprises they govern. It also
describes what the future could look like once companies truly embrace the power of technology to change governance.
Additionally, this book will provide a set of "suggested action steps" for companies and their boards focused on ways they can
leverage technology tools to enhance governance immediately. Through a review of the latest governance research, interviews with
key thought leaders, and case studies of enterprises that have embraced governance technology, readers will be armed with new
insights and approaches they can take to enhance the work of their boards and senior leaders to reach new levels of performance.
Explains how to use design and evaluation techniques for developing successful interactive technologies Demonstrates, through
many examples, the cognitive, social and affective issues that underpin the design of these technologies Provides thoughtprovoking design dilemmas and interviews with expert designers and researchers Uses a strong pedagogical format to foster
understanding and enjoyment An accompanying website contains extensive additional teaching and learning material including slides
for each chapter, comments on chapter activities, and a number of in-depth case studies written by researchers and designers.This
book examines the impact of the information revolution on international and domestic security, attempting to remedy both the lack
of theoretically informed analysis of information security and the US-centric tendency in the existing literature. International
Relations and Security in the Digital Age covers a range of topics, including: critical infrastructure protection, privacy
issues, international cooperation, cyber terrorism, and security policy. It aims to analyze the impact of the information
revolution on international and domestic security; examine what existing international relations theories can say about this
challenge; and discuss how international relations theory can be developed to better meet this challenge. The analysis suggests
that Liberalism’s focus on pluralism, interdependence and globalization, Constructivism’s emphasis on language, symbols and
images (including ‘virtuality’), and some elements of Realist strategic studies (on the specific topic of information warfare)
contribute to a better understanding of digital age security. This book will be of interest to students of security studies,
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globalization, international relations, and politics and technology.This book has a two-fold mission: to explain and facilitate
digital transition in business organizations using information and communications technology and to address the associated
growing threat of cyber crime and the challenge of creating and maintaining effective cyber protection. The book begins with a
section on Digital Business Transformation, which includes chapters on tools for integrated marketing communications, human
resource workplace digitalization, the integration of the Internet of Things in the workplace, Big Data, and more. The
technologies discussed aim to help businesses and entrepreneurs transform themselves to align with today’s modern digital
climate. The Evolution of Business in the Cyber Age: Digital Transformation, Threats, and Security provides a wealth of
information for those involved in the development and management of conducting business online as well as for those responsible
for cyber protection and security. Faculty and students, researchers, and industry professionals will find much of value in this
volume.How American elections are increasingly vulnerable—and what must be done to protect them Until recently, most Americans
could assume that elections, at all levels of government, were reasonably clean and well managed—most of the time. Yes, there
were exceptions: some states and localities were notorious for occasional election-rigging, losers often complained that winners
somehow had unfair advantages, and money increasingly distorted the electoral process. But even when voters did not like the
results, the overall system of elections did not seem nearly as corrupt or warped as in many other countries. That positive view
of American politics now seems outdated, even naïve. This new book by Elaine Kamarck and Darrell West shows how American
elections have been compromised by what used to be called “dirty tricks” and how those tricks are becoming even more complex and
dangerous the deeper we get into the digital age. It shows how old-fashioned vote-rigging at polling stations has been overtaken
by much more sophisticated system-wide campaigns, from Russia’s massive campaign to influence the 2016 presidential election
through social media to influence campaigns yet to come. Dirty Tricks in the Digital Age looks not just at the past but also
toward the future, examining how American elections can be protected from abuse, both domestic and foreign. State governments
have primary responsibility for elections in the United States, but the federal government also must play a major role in shaping
the system for how Americans cast their votes. The book explores what political leaders are doing and must do to protect
elections—and how they can overcome the current toxic political climate to do so. It outlines five concrete steps that state and
federal leaders must take to secure the future of American democracy. Dirty Tricks in the Digital Age is a valuable resource for
scholars, students, journalists, politicians, and voters—indeed, anyone interested in securing the most basic element of
democracy.A powerful argument for new laws and policies regarding cyber-security, from the former US Secretary of Homeland
Security. The most dangerous threat we-individually and as a society-face today is no longer military, but rather the
increasingly pervasive exposure of our personal information; nothing undermines our freedom more than losing control of
information about ourselves. And yet, as daily events underscore, we are ever more vulnerable to cyber-attack. In this bracing
book, Michael Chertoff makes clear that our laws and policies surrounding the protection of personal information, written for an
earlier time, need to be completely overhauled in the Internet era. On the one hand, the collection of data-more widespread by
business than by government, and impossible to stop-should be facilitated as an ultimate protection for society. On the other,
standards under which information can be inspected, analysed or used must be significantly tightened. In offering his compelling
call for action, Chertoff argues that what is at stake is not only the simple loss of privacy, which is almost impossible to
protect, but also that of individual autonomy-the ability to make personal choices free of manipulation or coercion. Offering
colourful stories over many decades that illuminate the three periods of data gathering we have experienced, Chertoff explains
the complex legalities surrounding issues of data collection and dissemination today and charts a forceful new strategy that
balances the needs of government, business and individuals alike.Companies from various sectors of the economy are confronted
with the new phenomenon of digital transformation and are faced with the challenge of formulating and implementing a company-wide
strategy to incorporate what are often viewed as “disruptive” technologies. These technologies are sometimes associated with
significant and extremely rapid change, in some cases with even the replacement of established business models. Many of these
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technologies have been deployed in unison by leading-edge companies acting as the catalyst for significant process change and
people skills enhancement. The Handbook of Research on Digital Transformation, Industry Use Cases, and the Impact of Disruptive
Technologies examines the phenomenon of digital transformation and the impact of disruptive technologies through the lens of
industry case studies where different combinations of these new technologies have been deployed and incorporated into enterprise
IT and business strategies. Covering topics including chatbot implementation, multinational companies, cloud computing, internet
of things, artificial intelligence, big data and analytics, immersive technologies, and social media, this book is essential for
senior management, IT managers, technologists, computer scientists, cybersecurity analysts, academicians, researchers, IT
consultancies, professors, and students.This book examines the tangled responsibilities of states, companies, and individuals
surrounding human rights in the digital age. Digital technologies have a huge impact – for better and worse – on human lives;
while they can clearly enhance some human rights, they also facilitate a wide range of violations. States are expected to
implement efficient measures against powerful private companies, but, at the same time, they are drawn to technologies that
extend their own control over citizens. Tech companies are increasingly asked to prevent violations committed online by their
users, yet many of their business models depend on the accumulation and exploitation of users' personal data. While civil society
has a crucial part to play in upholding human rights, it is also the case that individuals harm other individuals online. All
three stakeholders need to ensure that technology does not provoke the disintegration of human rights. Bringing together experts
from a range of disciplines, including law, international relations, and journalism, this book provides a detailed analysis of
the impact of digital technologies on human rights, which will be of interest to academics, research students and professionals
concerned by this issue.Knowledge is a valuable resource that must be managed well for any organization to thrive. Proper
knowledge management practices can improve business processes by creating value, however, the available tools meant to aid in the
creation, collection, and storage of information have drastically changed since the emergence of social media. By using this
collaborative online application for engaging with information, organizations are able to precisely disseminate knowledge to the
correct audience. Harnessing Social Media as a Knowledge Management Tool explores the usage of social media in managing knowledge
from multiple dimensions highlighting the benefits, opportunities and challenges that are encountered in using and implementing
social media. This publication endeavors to provide a thorough insight into the role of social media in knowledge management from
both an organizational and individualistic perspective. This book elucidates emerging strategies perfect for policy makers,
managers, advertisers, academics, students, and organizations who wish to effectively manage knowledge through social media.It is
next to impossible to ignore the relevance of cybersecurity these days. News coverage has increasingly focused on cyber
vulnerabilities covering stories such as companies losing personnel information or customers' financial data, or a government
database being compromised by a malicious hacker. Perhaps most unsettling is that most stakeholders agree that our national
cybersecurity response has not kept pace with the threats. Security efforts are often focused on the past and designed to respond
to the most recently faced attack. However, the technology sector is exceptionally dynamic, and where possible, we need to
attempt to anticipate vulnerabilities and future threats. This is where research and development and proper coordination can make
a contribution.A collection of expert essays examines the privacy rights that have been lost in the post-9/11 era—giving students
and others the knowledge they need to take back their constitutional protections. This timely two-volume collection shares
information every citizen should have, tackling the erosion of privacy rights engendered by the ability of digital technology to
intercept, mine, and store personal data, most often without the knowledge of those being monitored. Examining its subject
through the lens of Fourth Amendment rights, the work focuses on technological advances that now gather personal data on an
unprecedented scale, whether by monitoring social media, tracking cell phones, or using thermal imaging to watch people's
movement. It also examines the possible impact of the widespread gathering of such data by law enforcement and security agencies
and by private corporations such as Google. Organized by hot-button topics confronting U.S. citizens in the post-9/11 era, the
work reviews the original intent of the Fourth Amendment and then traces the development and erosion of interpretations of that
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amendment in the 21st century. Topical essays offer a comprehensive treatment and understanding of current Fourth Amendment
issues, including those that have been brought before the courts and those relative to the continuing governmental and societal
emphasis on security and public safety since the Columbine shootings in 1999 and the events of September 11, 2001. • Traces the
historical development of the Fourth Amendment through recent Supreme Court decisions • Offers a discussion of current issues and
traces the legislative history related to those issues • Highlights the use of new technologies to limit privacy rights •
Combines an awareness of the complexities of the digital age with scholarly analysis • Speaks to the interests of students,
scholars, and the general reader about the challenges facing the Fourth Amendment in the 21st centuryWhat impact has the
evolution and proliferation of surveillance in the digital age had on fundamental rights? This important collection offers a
critical assessment from a European, transatlantic and global perspective. It tracks four key dimensions: digitalisation,
privatisation, de-politicisation/de-legalisation and globalisation. It sets out the legal and policy demands that recourse to
'the digital' has imposed. Exploring the question across key sectors, it looks at privatisation through the prism of those
demands on the private sector to co-operate with the state's security needs. It goes on to assess de-politicisation and delegalisation, reflecting the fact that surveillance is often conducted in secret. Finally, it looks at applicable law in a
globalised digital world. The book, with its exploration of cutting-edge issues, makes a significant contribution to our
understanding of privacy in this new digital landscape.Discusses crimes commonly committed on the internet, and measures used to
attempt to prevent them.This book brings together the essential methodologies required to understand the advancement of digital
technologies into digital transformation, as well as to protect them against cyber threat vulnerabilities (in this context
cybersecurity attack ontology is included, modeling different types of adversary knowledge). It covers such essential
methodologies as CIA Triad, Security Risk, Likelihood, and Consequence Level, Threat Attack Profiling, Threat Intelligence,
Threat Lifecycle and more. The idea behind digital transformation is to use digital technologies not only to replicate an
existing process in a digital form, but to use digital technology to transform that process into something intelligent (where
anything is connected with everything at any time and accessible and controlled and designed advanced). Against this background,
cyber threat attacks become reality, using advanced digital technologies with their extreme interconnected capability which call
for sophisticated cybersecurity protecting digital technologies of digital transformation. Scientists, advanced-level students
and researchers working in computer science, electrical engineering and applied mathematics will find this book useful as a
reference guide. Professionals working in the field of big data analytics or digital/intelligent manufacturing will also find
this book to be a valuable tool.The Oxford Handbook of Cyber Security presents forty-eight chapters examining the technological,
economic, commercial, and strategic aspects of cyber security, including studies at the international, regional, amd national
level.Welche Konsequenzen wird es haben, wenn in Zukunft die überwiegende Mehrheit der Weltbevölkerung online ist? Wenn
Informationstechnologien so allgegenwärtig sind wie Elektrizität? Was bedeutet das für die Politik, die Wirtschaft – und für uns
selbst? Diese Fragen beantwortet ein außergewöhnliches Autorenduo: Eric Schmidt, der Mann, der Google zu einem Weltunternehmen
gemacht hat, und Jared Cohen, ehemaliger Berater von Hillary Clinton und Condoleezza Rice und jetzt Chef von Googles Denkfabrik.
In diesem aufregenden Buch führen sie uns die Chancen und Gefahren jener eng vernetzten Welt vor Augen, die die meisten von uns
noch erleben werden. Es ist die sehr konkrete Vision einer Zukunft, die bereits begonnen hat. Und ein engagiertes Plädoyer dafür,
sie jetzt zu gestalten – weil Technologie der leitenden Hand des Menschen bedarf, um Positives zu bewirken.This book presents the
implementation of novel concepts and solutions, which allows to enhance the cyber security of administrative and industrial
systems and the resilience of economies and societies to cyber and hybrid threats. This goal can be achieved by rigorous
information sharing, enhanced situational awareness, advanced protection of industrial processes and critical infrastructures,
and proper account of the human factor, as well as by adequate methods and tools for analysis of big data, including data from
social networks, to find best ways to counter hybrid influence. The implementation of these methods and tools is examined here as
part of the process of digital transformation through incorporation of advanced information technologies, knowledge management,
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training and testing environments, and organizational networking. The book is of benefit to practitioners and researchers in the
field of cyber security and protection against hybrid threats, as well as to policymakers and senior managers with
responsibilities in information and knowledge management, security policies, and human resource management and training.
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